Fort Walton Beach
Police Department

Memorandum
TO; Patrick Murphy, Ph.D., Department Inspector
FROM: Sgt. James Martin, Agency Inspector
COPIES TO: n/a
SUBJECT: Intoxilyzer 8000 Serial #80-000738

DATE: December 7, 2017

The Fort Walton Beach Police Department has purchased and placed a brand new Intoxilyzer
8000 into service; our previous Intoxilyzer 8000 serial #80-000738 is being returned to us
from CMI, Inc. This instrument requires extensive repairs, this agency is not inclined to spend
money on, before it can be returned to service.

Please remove the instrument from the list of active Intoxilyzers.
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From: Robert Hull <rhull@fwb.org>
Sent: Wednesday, February 01, 2017 7:25 AM
To: Murphy, Patrick
Subject: Loaner intox
Pat,

Last night while doing an Agency Inspection, I injured myself during the inspection. It
went past midnight into February due to me getting medical attention. Upon trying to
finish the inspection, the connectors sent for the new simulators were set up incorrectly
and pumped solution into the sample chamber. I am going to box up the Intox and send
it to CMI for an estimate to do the repair.

Is it possible we can get a loaner Intox while ours is out of service?

Thank you,

Sgt. Steve Hull

C "Charlie” Squad Supervisor - Uniform Patrol Division
Fort Walton Beach Police Department

7 Hollywood Blvd. NE

Fort Walton Beach, FL 32548

(850) 833-9900 (Non-Emergency, 24-7)
(850) 833-9684 (Fax)
(850) 259-8848 (Mobile)



